
Thompson Integrated Early Childhood
Families Partnering in Education (“Family PIE”) Minutes

June 4, 2024

Meeting called to order at: 5:05 PM

Members present: Joe Goldman, Jennifer Goldman, Debra Wald, Mikki 
Gonzalez 

Members absent: Jaycie Eberling, Steven & Erin Ritchie, Shirley Fickle  

Staff/Guests present: Lamb Caro, Lindsey Freeman, Amy Doran 

Quorum met: Yes

Introductions and Roll Call: Joe Goldman

Vision and Mission statement read by: Joe Goldman

ACTION ITEMS

1. Approval of agenda: 
Discussion: ____________________________________

Motion to approve:  First: Jennifer Goldman  Second: Debra Wald

Approved? YES

2. Approval of Minutes from Prior Meeting:                                   
Discussion: ________________________________________

Motion to approve:  First: Debra Wald Second: Jennifer Goldman

Approved? YES



3. Approval of Budget: 

Discussion: _______________________________________

Motion to approve: First: Jennifer Goldman Second: Debra Wald

Approved? Yes

4. Approval of New Hires/Resignations:

Discussion: _________________________________________

Motion to approve: First: Mikki Gonzalez Second: Debra Wald

Approved? Yes

5.  Approval of Head Start Grant:

Discussion: Head Start Continuation Grant- Assessments take place 
November through April to gain feedback from all Stakeholders and collect / 
interpret data. All gathered info is used to identify areas of potential 
improvement. The 2024-2025 goals focus on school readiness for KG and 
beyond, fostering an inclusive and supportive environment for students and 
families, gaining and retaining human talent, and the positive stewardship of 
resources. 

Motion to approve: First:  Jennifer Goldman Second: Debra Wald

Approved? Yes

TRAINING: NA

DISCUSSION ITEMS: 

Corrective Action Extension- Extension approved until September to make 
any necessary corrections. 

Center Updates/Q&A Time

Parents and guardians shared their joy and excitement with their 
children attending the ‘stepping up’ ceremony for those who are 
kindergarten bound. Those with children returning to the program 
for next year look forward to another great year.

Joe Goldman wanted to hear about the LRP conference Lamb 
attended. Lamb explained the conference gave him confidence that 
our program is doing very well navigating within the proper legal 



guidelines. He learned about ways to strengthen our documentation 
process. 

Meeting Adjourned at: 5:25pm
Minutes taken by: Lindsey Freeman
Next Meeting: August 6, 2024

 


